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Welcome Letter 
 

August 3rd, 2022 
 

 
 
Hello Parents, 
 
Welcome to West Clayton Elementary School, where our vision is to be the premiere elementary school 
in the state of Georgia. My name is Monroe Hatcher; I am the Parent Liaison for West Clayton 
Elementary School. My role in this school is to offer support to parents and to provide you with 
informational support and community resources. My goal is to strengthen the partnership between you 
and your child’s school. 
 
This year I will be coordinating events that will provide the support you need to be a participant in your 
student(s) achievement. We welcome all families to come out and get engaged.  
 
Our first event was our Open House. This event was held on July 28th, 2022 from 1:00pm to 3:00pm.  I 
encourage you to join us as we provide you the opportunity to meet teachers, and administrators, as well 
as, receive information about the 2022-2023 school year. 

I am excited to begin a new school year. The Parent Resource Center is located across from the office in 
Room #132. The Parent Resource Center is opened from 8:00am to 2:00pm, Monday through Friday. 
The Parent Center is full of valuable parenting information, monthly calendars, academic brochures, 
employment resources, Title-I information, and the Parent Lending Library. Additionally, there is 
educational and community information to assist and keep you informed.  There are computers available 
so that you can access the New Infinite Campus Parent Portal to view your child’s grades online. 
Information on upcoming parent workshops and meetings will be posted in the resource center and a 
monthly parental engagement calendar will be sent home with your scholar.  

As your parent liaison I will offer continuous help and support. If you have questions or need further 
assistance feel free to contact me anytime at (770)994-4005 and at monroe.hatcher@clayton.k12.ga.us.  
Best regards, 
 
Monroe C. Hatcher III 
WCES Parent Liaison 
monroe.hatcher@clayton.k12.ga.us  
770.994.4005 (Extension 125128) 


